

## LETTER TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS WEEK 4: MAKE A DIFFERENCE

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

As part of JUMP-START! this week, our school is focusing on *making a difference*. Making a difference helps us change things in the lives of others. If we don't like the way someone is being treated, we have the power to get help from an adult for that person. If we don't like the way something is happening in the world, we can help make a difference by volunteering our time or donating our spare change to charities. In order to make a difference, we need to be brave and believe that what we do is important. Encourage your child to make a difference at school, at home, and in the world around him/her.

## Fun Family Tip:

Make a difference in your community. Volunteer to take part in a community clean-up day or a charity event. You can spend the day working as a family and making a difference in the lives of others. Some families make it a holiday tradition to volunteer their time to help out in a soup kitchen or some other charitable effort. Why not give it a try?

## Have a great week!

